Docket No.  030-01888

Elias Charles Dow, M. D.
1101 Beacon Street
Brookline, Massachusetts 02146

Dear Dr. Dow:

License No. 20-06900-01

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-01888/92-001

This letter refers to your February 8, 1994 correspondence, in response to our

February 3, 1994 letter,

Thank you for informing us of your request for an exemption to 10 CFR 35.50. This request

will be addressed with your license amendment request on the same issue.

No reply to this letter is required. Thank you |

ce:
Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
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Region 1 Docket Room (w/concurrences)
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your cooperation in this matter,

Sincerely,

Odgingl Signed By:
Jenny B Johansen

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief

Medical Inspection Section

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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